
From: Tear, Jayne  

Sent: Friday, July 24, 2020 3:46 PM 
To: 'Lauren Yates - Billy Franks' 

Cc: Mills, Dorcas; 'info@billyfranks.co.uk' 
Subject: RE: REPRESENTATION RE BILLY FRANKS 

Dear Lauren, 

Thank  you for your quick response to my representation. 

As you have agreed in the email below to amend your overall opening times to 
Monday to Sunday from 7.00 to 23.00 I can now confirm that my representation is 
withdrawn, 

With kindest regards 

Jayne 

Jayne Tear - Principal Licensing Officer – As Responsible Authority for Licensing 

Southwark Council | Licensing Unit  

160 Tooley Street | London | SE1 2QH 

Direct line 020 7525 0396 | Fax 020 7525 5735 | Call Centre 020 7525 2000 

Womens Safety Charter 
https://www.southwark.gov.uk/community-safety/let-s-talk-about-women-s-safety 

For additional business support during the COVID-19 pandemic, please see the following links: 
https://www.southwark.gov.uk/health-and-wellbeing/public-health/for-the-
public/coronavirus/covid-19-support-and-information-for-businesses-and-employers 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/guidance-to-employers-and-businesses-about-covid-
19/covid-19-support-for-businesses  

From: Lauren Yates - Billy Franks 
Sent: Friday, July 24, 2020 10:08 AM 
To: Tear, Jayne; Regen, Licensing 
Cc: Mills, Dorcas; 'info@billyfranks.co.uk' 
Subject: Re: REPRESENTATION RE BILLY FRANKS 

Hi Jayne, 

APPENDIX D

https://www.southwark.gov.uk/community-safety/let-s-talk-about-women-s-safety
https://www.southwark.gov.uk/health-and-wellbeing/public-health/for-the-public/coronavirus/covid-19-support-and-information-for-businesses-and-employers
https://www.southwark.gov.uk/health-and-wellbeing/public-health/for-the-public/coronavirus/covid-19-support-and-information-for-businesses-and-employers
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/guidance-to-employers-and-businesses-about-covid-19/covid-19-support-for-businesses
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/guidance-to-employers-and-businesses-about-covid-19/covid-19-support-for-businesses


We are happy to comply with the proposed overall opening times of Monday to Sunday 
from 7.00 to 23.00 and will amend our Operating Schedule as such.  

Many thanks, 
Lauren  


